
E X E C U T I V E  C H A M B E R S  

H O N O L U L U  

January 25,2008 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Fourth State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 968 13 

Dear Madam President and Members of the Senate: 

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting two (2) copies of "A 
Report to the Legislature on High Technology; Incubation Center; Kakaako"ppursuant to 
Act 150, Session Laws of Hawaii, 2007. In accordance with Section 93-16, Hawaii 
Revised Statutes, X am also informing you that the report way be viewed electronically at 
www.hawaii.govidbedt/main/about/annual. 

Sincerely, 

LINDA LNGL 

Enclosures 

c: Chair, Senate Committee on 
Economic Development & Taxation 


